Penrith City Coun
Att — Clare Aslanis Il IRE —
PO Box 60 ég

Penrith NSW 2751

26 February 2018

Dear Sir/Madam,

Wallacia Memorial Park — DA: 17/1082

| am writing in support of the Catholic Metropolitan Cemeteries Trust's proposal to establish Wallacia Memorial
Park to provide much needed multi-denominational cemetery space for the communities of Western Sydney.

We are aware that declining burial space in the Western Sydney region is evident, and coupled with a
growing population, it needs to be addressed. We are also very aware that diminishing burial space is not
just a localised issue but a state one, and that this national problem is one which all state and local
governments should incorporate into their town planning for the future

As the population continues to grow in western Sydney, so does the requirement for adequate and appropriate
burial space. And as our Australian ageing population also grows, so does the urgency of ensuring adequate
space for burial and memorialisation options for the communities of Western Sydney.

We believe that the proposal for the development of the Wallacia Memorial Park will provide much needed
burial space for the communities of Western Sydney now and into the future, as well as enhancing the services and
facilities provided to these communities by such a development.

Yours sincerely
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